
NEAR-NEwly ARrived in a common home
 

Do not miss our TREASURE HUNT along the tracks
of the Central Station and the Naviglio della
Martesana for young people and university

students!

Where? Orti Vi.Pre.Go.

In occasione della Giornata
mondiale della diversità culturale
per il dialogo e lo sviluppo
Fondazione ISMU, nell’ambito del
progetto NEAR_NEwly ARrived in a
common home organizza per
bambini e famiglie un pomeriggio di
laboratori, tour e giochi nell’orto.

14 October 2022
 4 pm- 6pm Parco di Villa Finzi, Via Sant' Erlembaldo,

20126 Milano (Metro stop Gorla)

 
PARTICIPANTS 
People aged from 18 to 30: new citizens and university students who
would love to discover the Central Station/Martesana district and get
to know new people.

WHAT YOU NEED
Bring your smartphone, your creativity and fun.... you'll need it to play!
We will provide you with a TREASURE HUNT KIT, including a shopping
bag, a map of the neighbourhood and some gadgets.

HOW TO PARTICIPATE
Sign up here https://bit.ly/3qbpexM  by 11 October 2022

WHO WINS?
The fastest and most creative team will be awarded

The treasure hunt will be followed by an
aperitif at 6.30pm at Mosso  

via Angelo Mosso 3 Milano 

Info: comunicazione@ismu.org nearprojecteu

SCAN ME

https://www.instagram.com/nearprojecteu/
https://bit.ly/3qbpexM
https://bit.ly/3qbpexM
http://mosso.org/

